
Reconsideration of Library Materials

Patrons, who are residents of Colrain, wishing to challenge the appropriateness of an item in the
collection may submit a “Request for Reconsideration” form and submit it to the Library Director,
who will a) acknowledge the “Request for Reconsideration” within ten days and, b) present the
“Request for Reconsideration” to the Library Board of Trustees for review at their next regular
meeting.

Once a decision on the item in question has been made, the Library Board of Trustees will
advise the Library Director on next steps. The Library Director will provide a written response to
the Patron’s “Request for Reconsideration” within 30 days of the Trustees’ decision.

If the Patron disagrees with the decision of the Library Board of Trustees, the Patron may ask to
be added to the agenda of the next regular Trustees’ meeting to discuss the decision further. In
order to be added to the agenda, the Patron must contact the Trustees’ Chair. The Board
reserves the right to limit the length of discussion. The decision of the Board is final.

Please note, during review of a “Request for Reconsideration” the Patron’s name will be kept
confidential, however if the Patron chooses to come before the Library Board of Trustees their
identity will be public.


